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Monday

Tuesday
Dance Y1/2
Drama Y3/4/5/6
Board Games Y3/4

Wednesday
Dream Big Sports Club Y5/6

Thursday
Cricket Club Y3/4
Lego Y1/2

Friday
Chocolate donations for Summer Fair.
Express Open Afternoon 1.30pm
Dream Big Sports Y1/2
Build it R/Y1




Best Bits of the Week
Early  Years
What a busy week…Code-a-pillar, meeting a tortoise, becoming pirates, Stickman.
Year 1
Enjoying our Eid Celebrations in class.
Year 2
Making mini beast crafts.

Year 3
Making our own Stonehenge.

Year 4
Making electrical circuits in Science.

Year 5
Making parachutes to test their resistance.

Year 6
Completing our pieces of Brazilian Art.

Please remember your donations of chocolate on Friday (uniform as normal) for our Summer Fair.



Attendance
Best Weekly Attendance – Year 4 – 98.89%
Whole School Attendance – 95.64% (weekly) & 94.90% (yearly)

 
 
 
A message from Mr Perkins….

I wish to begin by hoping that everyone had a lovely Eid celebration last Friday.  The children have been able to share their experiences during an Eid Celebration on Wednesday afternoon with their classmates.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Next Friday afternoon, we will be opening our doors for the second Express Afternoon where each class will be showing off their work from their latest topic and give you the opportunity to share some of the learning experiences.  I hope you'll be able to make it.

Thank you to any parents who came along on Tuesday afternoon to learn about how they can use the login to our tracking system to understand how their child is performing academically at school.  If you couldn't make Tuesday, I am repeating the session on Monday 9th July at 2:45pm. 

Even though we are nearing the end of term, could I ask that the children remain in their full school uniform. They look really smart in their uniform so thank you for your support in maintaining our high uniform standards.

It is meant to be a lovely weekend - I hope you all get the opportunity to spend some time together.  😊     

Reminder : Please adhere to the one-way restrictions on Holborn St and also do not stop or park on the zig zags outside our school.
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